19 May 2022

Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) (the Act) — reference: 2122-247

| refer to your information request we received on 2 May 2022 for the following:

| write further to my email of 26 April in reference to the minutes of the Takutai Kapiti
Panel Meeting 3. For your quick reference, | have inserted the weblink and attached a
screenshot.

https://takutaikapiti.nz/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/23.-DRAFT-Minutes-Community-
Assessment-Panel-Meeting-3-24-November-2021.pdf

The last sentence under the agenda item CRU update reads, "Council and Jacobs met
with CRU experts...Jacobs work to date".

I have to inform you that although CRU had a meeting with Jacobs, Council was not
involved nor participated - your staff can confirm this. Therefore, this statement is
misinforming because Council and Jacobs never had a meeting with CRU experts. In
fact, Council staff (as you well know), have not had a meeting with CRU in over a year
regarding Jacobs' work to date.

I would appreciate it if you could have this statement on the Council's website corrected
to represent facts which can be done simply by removing the words, "Council and".

Council response regarding your request
The minutes and website have been updated. Please see links below:

https://takutaikapiti.nz/articles/phase-2/

https://takutaikapiti.nz/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Minutes-Community-Assessment-Panel-
Meeting-3-24-November-2021.pdf
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